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      Dear Customer		
								
We’re carrying out work on our water mains that may affect you…
· We’re carrying out some vital improvement work by installing a new water main through Wrockwardine, in private land and along Shawbirch Road for the new development site off Shawbirch Road.
· We plan to start from 10 August 2020 and take approximately eight weeks to complete
· We will undertake this work in three phases 1a, 1 & 2.

Why we’re doing this work
We’re investing in our network to ensure we provide a reliable service for our customers now and in the future. So, we are installing a new water main from Wrockwardine to Shawbirch Road, Telford, for the new development site off Shawbirch Road.

Important things to know
The work will commence from 10 August 2020, we will start the phase 1a in private land entering from Blacksmiths Lane and working towards Shawbirch Road. Phase 1 will start just before the junction of Station Road near to St Peters Church, working up towards and along Blacksmiths Lane to just passed The Old Smithy, to connect to the water main being laid in the private land. Phase 2 will take place along Shawbirch Road between Blacksmith’s Lane and The Plough Inn.

To allow us to carry out this work safely and quickly we will have full road closures in place.  This is to ensure your safety and the safety of our workforce. We will always keep access to properties or businesses within the closure, including access for emergency services, but access will be from one side or the other of the working area.  There will be no through road access and there will be a signposted diversion route in place, you may wish to allow extra time for your journey.  The plan overleaf shows the approximate location of the works. Pedestrian access will be maintained, at all times. 

Do you own a retail business?
If you own and operate a business which benefits from customers visiting to purchase goods or services from you and our works are affecting your custom, then please contact our Business Loss team at businessloss@severntrent.co.uk for advice.

Interruption to water supply
If we need to interrupt your water supply during our work, we will notify you in advance.
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Table – Affected roads and traffic management
	LOCATION
	START DATE
	FINISH DATE
	TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT

	Phase 1a - Private land
	20/07/20*
	10/08/20*
	Private land

	Phase 1 – Wrockwardine crossroads
	10/08/20*
	06/09/20*
	Road closure

	Phase 2 - B4394, Shawbirch Road 
	21/09/20*
	15/11/20*
	Road closure 


*Please note these dates may be subject to change 

[image: http://teams/StrategyRegulation/Media%20Library/Icons/Telephone.png]Keeping you informed every step of the way

  07716 227712 – Sarah Miles, Amey Customer Service Officer
[image: http://teams/StrategyRegulation/Media%20Library/Icons/Online.png]  0800 521 660 – Amey 24hr Customer Service Centre

    www.stw.works


Please quote the project reference on the top of this letter. If your call is about your water supply or sewerage service, you can call our Customer Operations Service Centre on 0800 783 4444.


Yours faithfully 
Matthew Dockrell
Lead Project Manager, Severn Trent
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